
Thursday, 26 October 2017 

 

Dear resident, 

I am writing to you in regard to the ground investigation works that are currently being 
undertaken on Herlwyn Avenue. In the previous correspondence that you received regarding 
these works it was noted that: 

“It is expected that the work will finish on Saturday 28 October, however we may have to extend the 
work into Monday 30 October if we experience any unforeseen problems. If that happens we will let 
you know as soon as possible”.  

Unfortunately despite our best efforts, we are not going to be able to complete all of the works by 
Saturday 28 October and they are likely to extend into the following week for 1-2 days.  

For the borehole that is located on Herlwyn Avenue that is closest to Roxburn Way (ML022-RC001 
on the map below) we are anticipating that this work will be completed by Friday 27 October. 
While we expect that the drilling works will be completed on Friday, it is likely that reinstatement 
of the borehole and removal of equipment may extend into the afternoon of Monday 30 
October. 

For the borehole that is located on Herlwyn Avenue between Crossier Way and Westfield Way 
(ML022-RC002 on the map) we anticipate that this work will be completed by Monday 30 
October. While we expect that the drilling works will be completed on Monday, there is a 
possibility that reinstatement of the borehole and removal of equipment may extend into the 
afternoon of Tuesday 31 October.  

Traffic management will continue to be in place during the works, however, to ensure that we 
minimise disruption to Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School, works next week that require 
vehicle movements such as deliveries or removal of rigs will not be completed 30 minutes either 
side of the school run. Works of that nature will commence from 9:10 am and finish at 2:15pm, 
recommencing at 3.45pm.   

I apologise for the change to what we previously notified you about and any inconvenience this 
may cause. If you have further enquiries, please contact the HS2 helpdesk on 020 7944 4908 or at 
hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk . For more information on about what the proposals are for the route as 
it travels through the London Borough of Hillingdon, how it is being constructed and what we are 
doing to make this less disruptive, please visit: https://hs2inhillingdon.commonplace.is/   

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

Matthew Edgar 
Engagement Manager 

High Speed Two (HS2) Limited
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Completed 
Borehole Borehole ML022-RC002: 

Drilling completed on Monday 
30 October, reinstatement and 
equipment collection Tuesday 

31 October 

Borehole ML022-RC001: 
Drilling works completed on 

Friday 27 October, 
reinstatement and equipment 
collection Monday 30 October 


